

RepoExec Meetings Whiteboard

 This space is to be used to submit items for upcoming agendas.

With your suggestion, please include:

- Your name and netID (or use the @Name feature to create a link)
- A brief description of the item you'd like to bring to the table
- Speaker name, if not you
- The month you'd prefer to have this happen
- An estimate of how much time should be allotted for it

Proposed items for upcoming meetings

- Submitted by: [Oya Yildirim Rieger](#)
- Presentation on results from arXiv user survey, co-sponsored by RepoExec and possibly MWG, SCWG and/or SCEC.
- Speakers: TBD (Oya, Gail, Jim Entwood or others)
- Time: one meeting
- Date: Sept or Oct 2016

-
- Submitted by: [Jason Kovari](#)
 - Cross-repository usage statistics - should these be aggregated? With which unit does this responsibility live? Are these data useful/needed?
 - Speakers: Whole group? Bring in representative from Assessment since stats may vary and aggregation could be tricky.
 - Time: TBD

-
- Submitted by: [user-ced4f](#)
 - Introduction of idea for Geospatial Collections & Tools subgroup
 - Date TBD
 - Time TBD

-
- Submitted by: [Oya Yildirim Rieger](#)
 - Information dissemination about VIVO/Symplectic Elements/Scholars@Cornell changes
 - Date: TBD
 - Time: TBD

-
- Submitted by: [user-ced4f](#)
 - Introduction of idea for Outreach & Engagement subgroup (helping us assess, understand and articulate value propositions of IRs and related tools relevant to Cornell community and LG mission/system, in an ongoing and iterative fashion)
 - Date TBD
 - Time TBD